
25of January 2012

Dear committee secretary
 

I strongly object to our government extending the intervention. What you are doing is racist and is 
disgusting. Have a bit of respect they have as much if not more rights as us being the traditional 
owners of this land. I urge you to stop the intervention now and to learn to respect the people of our 
nation. 

Jessica Philips 


